Tussahaw Elementary (PBIS) Reinforcement System
SY2019-2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,
We had a great start to the school year!   The students got to know each other and learned our three PBIS expectations: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Safe. Each class discussed what this looks like in their classroom and throughout the school. Students will be expected to show responsible, respectful, and safe behavior daily. 
Every Friday, each homeroom will have a Fun Friday. Students will be allowed to participate in Fun Fridays if they have earned the minimum of 20 weekly points. Students can earn grizzlies in the classroom, at specials and lunch, and for being at school every day and on time.  
· 15 grizzlies per week can be earned by maintaining responsible, respectful, and safe behavior.  Each day students can earn up to 3 grizzlies from within the classroom when they consistently exhibit behavior that is respectful, responsible, and safe.  
· 5 grizzlies for being present at school ALL week. (If they are absent 1 day, they do not get any attendance grizzlies)
· 5 grizzlies from specials and lunch – one on each day that students consistently exhibit behavior that is respectful, responsible, and safe in their specials class and during lunch.  
· Students whose names appear on the traveling clipboard that goes to specials and lunch two times in one week are not eligible for participation in Fun Friday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students will be able to earn extra grizzlies weekly by going above and beyond. In order for students to show responsibility they will be in charge of keeping up with their grizzlies all week. Each homeroom teacher has a system for their students to keep up with their grizzlies. For example: if a child earns a grizzly at car riders for staying quiet when others are talking it will be their responsibility to keep up with the grizzly until they come to school the next day. 
Each student will have a 9 week Grizzly Tracker that they bring home each week in the Tuesday Folder.   This is to stay in the student’s folder or binder each day and the student is responsible for bringing it home in the Tuesday Folder.  The tracker will be the communication piece from school to home to let parents know how they have done at school. It is the student’s responsibility to record their grizzlies earned each day on their grizzly tracker.  This will reflect their behavior for that day in class. It is our expectation that all students will demonstrate phenomenal “Grizzly” behavior and earn Fun Friday.  However, we will continue to model, teach and re-teach our school-wide expectations so that every child has the opportunity to earn Fun Friday.   
We are so excited for this school year! Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions.
Parent Signature: __________________________________________	Date: ____________________
Student Signature: _________________________________________	Date: ____________________
“We strongly believe that every child is worth the best and able to achieve success in the 21 Century world using communication, collaboration, creativity and critical thinking.”
